




 

 

The Status of Women in Miami-Dade County was prepared by the Florida International University Jorge M. Pérez 
Metropolitan Center, Florida’s leading urban policy think tank and solutions center. Established in 1997, the Center 
provides economic development, strategic planning, community revitalization, and performance improvement 
services to public, private and non-profit organizations in South Florida.  
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In 2015, the legislative Prime Sponsor Commissioner Daniella Levine Cava, and her seven Co-Sponsors - 
Commissioners Bruno A. Barreiro, Audrey M. Edmonson, Sally A. Heyman, Barbara J. Jordan, Dennis C. Moss, 
Rebeca Sosa, and Xavier L. Suarez - sponsored Ordinance No. 15-87 authorizing the Office of the Commission 
Auditor to gather and provide Gender Equity Data to the Miami-Dade County Commission for Women regarding 
the status of women in Miami-Dade County in the areas of economic development, health and safety, and 
education.  

The report is funded by and prepared for both: 
 

The Office of the Commission Auditor, Miami-Dade Board of County Commissioners 
The Commission Auditor reports to the Board of County Commissioners on the fiscal operations of County 
departments and advises as to whether the fiscal and legislative policy directions of the Commission are being 
efficiently and effectively implemented. 

The Miami-Dade County Commission for Women 
The Commission for Women is an advisory board to the Board of County Commissioners, the County 
Administration and the public at large about issues pertaining to the status of women. The Commission for 
Women also advocates for the women in the community and strives to improve their quality of life. 

This study prepared by the FIU Metropolitan Center as subject matter experts was substantially less detailed in 
scope than an audit in accordance with generally accepted auditing standards, the objective of which is that the 
Commission Auditor plan and perform the review to obtain sufficient, appropriate evidence to provide a 
reasonable basis for our findings and conclusions based on our objectives. Accordingly, the Commission Auditor 
does not express an opinion on the data gathered by the subject matter expert.  





 

 

 

 

 


